From: Bartlett, Matt

To: Love, Barry

Cc: James, Patrick; Mangefrida, Michael

Subject: Approval of LES, d.b.a URENCO USA, Request for Extension of the RAI Response Date to July 22, 2022
Regarding the Risk Assessment

Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 10:40:08 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Barry,

We have reviewed your extension request to extend the due date to respond to the NRC's
Request for Additional Information Regarding LES’s Risk Assessment (ML22123A091). We have
determined there are no objections to the extension. We are extending the due date to July
22, 2022.

Kind regards,
Patrick James

As approved by

Matt Bartlett

Sr. Project Manager
NMSS/DFM/FFLB
301-415-7154

From: Love, Barry <Barry.love@urenco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 6:56 PM

To: Bartlett, Matt <Matthew.Bartlett@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RAl Extension Request

Matt,

UUSA is requesting an additional 30 days from today to respond to the NRC’s Request for Additional
Information Regarding LES’ Risk Assessment (ML22123A091). This would set the new due date as
7/14/2022. The current day is 6/19/2022.

This due date would allow UUSA to properly respond to this request.
Thank you,

Barry Love
Licensing Specialist

UUSA | P.O. Box 1789 | Eunice | New Mexico | 88231 | USA
Tel: +1 (575) 394-4482 | Email: Barry.Love@urenco.com | Web: www.uusa.urenco.com
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This email transmission is confidential Louisiana Energy Services, LLC and intended solely for the
person or organization to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
copy, distribute or disseminate the information or take any action in reliance of it. Any views
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically
states them to be the views of any organization or employer. If you have received this message in
error, do not open any attachment but please notify the sender (above) and delete this message
from your system. Please rely on your own virus check, as no responsibility is taken by the sender for
any damage arising out of any bug or virus.



